
This week it has been fantastic to walk around school and see 
the progress that children are making in their presentation. This has been a
key focus of this term so far. We are looking forward to awarding PRIDE
OF OSBORNE AWARDS to the children in each class with the best
presentation and most improved presentation. Award winners will be
announced after the half term break and parents of these children will be
invited into school for a celebration. Keep up the great work children!. 
Best wishes,
Mrs Lisa Dodd - Headteacher
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Upcoming Events
Month of May - KS1 SATs

26.5.22 - Jubilee Art Attack

27.5.22 - Jubilee Celebration

27.5.22 - Break Up

30.5.22 - 03.06.22 - Half term break

01.07.22 - INSET Day

06.07.22 - Whole School Transition

Monday - Boxing (FULL) 

Tuesday - Construction (FULL)

Wednesday - Fencing (FULL)

Thursday - Arts & Crafts (FULL)

Please note: these clubs finish at 4.20 pm each

day. Please make sure that children are

collected on time.

After School Activities

Contact Us

Website:
www.osborneprimaryschool.co.uk

Email: enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk

Telephone: 0121 464 3346

Follow us on Twitter @OsbornePriSch

mailto:enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk
tel:01214643346





